
Friday 15th September
Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our communities, where everyone

succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respect, Resilience and Responsibility

Find us on Facebook by following the link: Tregony Community Primary School

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057146932200


Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Our change to a fruit only snack has been very successful and It is lovely to see that so many of our
children are enjoying this too. It has also decreased the amount of rubbish in our bins too!

Please can we remind all families that smart watches are not to be worn at school, for safeguarding
reasons. If they must be used on the way to or from school, children can hand them into their
teachers on arrival and they can be kept safe until the end of the day. Thank you for your support
with this important matter.

On Tuesday, we would like to invite all parents of Key Stage 1 children to a very important event
concerning the teaching and learning of phonics. The aim of this event is to share with you how we
teach phonics and reading at Tregony School, and the ways in which you can help your child at
home. At the meeting, we will talk through what phonics actually is, how sounds are correctly
pronounced and how we teach phonics at Tregony School, using the Read Write Inc scheme. The
meeting will take place in the school hall at 5.30pm.

On Wednesday, we had a drumming demonstration by our wonderful drumming teacher Sam Pert.
Well done to those children who played in front of the school! We are currently offering guitar,
keyboard, drumming and flute lessons - if you would like your child to have music lessons, please go
to cmst.co.uk and sign up. You will be put on a pending list and will be contacted as soon as a place
is available.

Little Carne Nursery has had a busy week, enjoying learning all about themselves. They have been
drawing pictures of their favourite toys, talking about their families and exploring their favourite
colours. We have enjoyed seeing all your lovely photos on tapestry this week. Thank you.

Summers Class have been working hard in phonics this week, getting back into the swing of our Read
Write Inc lessons. In history, they have started learning about what childhood was like when their
grandparents were children. In music, they have started to learn about the pulse and rhythm within
music.

Pendower Class have been working very hard this week. In history, they have started to learn about
why we celebrate Bonfire Night. In art, we have been experimenting with different materials. In
science, we have been sorting objects into whether they are living, no longer living or never been
alive.

The highlight of the week for Porthcurnick Class was our trip to Porthcurnick beach on Tuesday. We
spent time rockpooling (and found lots of crabs and jellyfish) then created some sand art in groups
and finally walked to Porthbean beach to have a picnic. It was a great day to get to know each other
better and the children behaved very well indeed. Comments by members of the public made us very
proud!

Portholland Class have started their science topic all about materials and their properties. They
have planned an investigation where they have to help Cinderella clean up after her messy family
members. The problem is, she can’t use her hands! We’ll let you know next week how the challenge
goes. The children have also enjoyed being active outside, practising their football skills.

Porthluney Class have been exploring Cornwall’s ancient history and asking lots of questions that will
hopefully be answered throughout the term. They have also continued work on their art unit, based
on ‘retrofuturism’, by recreating part of an image with a variety of materials and techniques.

Kate Douglass

Headteacher
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Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Please see the link below for our latest online safety newsletter.er

https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/472334

● Tuesday 19th - Read, Write, Inc phonics meeting in the school hall at 5.30pm
● Summers Class trip to Summers Beach Wednesday 20th September

Little Carne: Toby for fantastic sorting and
pattern making.
Towan:
Summers:
Pendower:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney:

Little Carne: Annabelle and Jasmine for
confidently joining in with group discussions.
Towan: Elowen for overcoming her fears and
enjoying lunch time!
Summers: Matthew for always having a go and
working hard in maths
Pendower: Lola for her positive attitude towards
her learning this week.
Porthcurnick: Freddie M for excellent English
work.
Portholland: George Ward-Lewis, for always
being ready to learn and approaching
everything with a positive attitude
Porthluney: Robert and Annalea for an excellent,
positive start to year 6
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Team captains and points
Godrevy (Persie and Aubrey): 157
Trevose (Wilf and Lily): 117
St Anthony (Rupert and Layla): 83
Lizard (Taylor and Ailla): 109

Towan 83.08%
Summers: 90.20%
Pendower 100%
Porthcurnick:97.33%
Portholland: 76%
Porthluney: 89.23%

White band -
Yellow band -
Orange band -

Blue band -
Green band -
Brown band -
Black band -

CLICK HERE TO VIEW OUR VACANCIES
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